Dear Lochside Families,

LEPAC is very excited to be staging our Haunted Circus Dance Party on October 24" We encourage
all participants to come in costume, but please limit your group to Lochside students and families
only. If any weapon-type props are brought they must remain on the costume or at one's side. If any
weapon is being used, in an unsafe manner, any parent is welcome to confiscate it. There will be a
weapon drop box at the front door with tape and a pen for putting the child's name on the weapon so
they can pick it up on the way home.

We also appreciate your cooperation to make sure all children attending the Haunted Dance party are
accompanied by an adult.

The doors to the event will open at 5:30 and once again, back by popular demand, we will be serving a
delicious chili & hot dog dinner from 5:30 — 7pm (vegetarian option available). As well, our great DJ
will be in the gym with dance music and a costume parade at 7pm. A variety of games will be set up
for the children to enjoy in the sunroom area too — complete with spooktacular prizes!

One new addition will be our Haunted Courtyard. This area will feature a few midway style games,
some unusual sights and a haunted mansion. To ensure the comfort of all our students, the Haunted
Courtyard will have three showings. Please ensure your child visits the courtyard area at a time most

appropriate for them.
Haunted Courtyard Showings

Least Spooky A Little Spooky Very Spooky
5:30pm -6:15 6:30pm — 7:15pm 7:30pm — 8:15pm
Suggested Grade: K & 1 Suggested Grades: 2 & 3 Suggested Grades: 4 & 5

We also invite all our amazing pumpkin artists to bring their pumpkin to the school office the
morning of October 24th, or to the Haunted Circus and have it become part of our friendly pumpkin
patch in the gym. Please make sure your pumpkin arrives with an LED tealight and is ready for
illumination! All pumpkins can be collected at the end of the evening to come home with you.

Please remember to bring your camera to catch some great moments - we look forward to seeing you at
the Haunted Circus Dance Party!

Sincerely,
Haunted Circus Committee
P.S. To offset expenses for the Haunted Circus Dance Party, and to raise funds for value added

school programs, LEPAC will be accepting cash donations at the Entrance Area and at the
Food Service station.



Haunrep Cireus

Costume Dance Party
October 24", 5:30 — 8:30pm

There will be dancing, midway games, prizes, food
and some very special Haunted Circus surprises.

Admission and Chili & Hot Dog Dinner by Donation
- Children must be accompanied by an adult ~



